
 

THE PARISH NOTICES 
 

SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER YEAR B.  
 ONLY READ IF VIDEO DOES NOT WORK. 

Commentators: Please make yourself familiar with the parish notices prior to the Mass. When reading 
these notices, please read them clearly, with joy and a big smile. Parish Notices are important because 

they share what is happening in the life of the parish reminding us that we are part of a larger 
community. 

 

 
1. The next parish movie night will take place on 11th June at 6pm – Hoyts Cinema 

Blacktown. The movie will be Cabrini. The film depicts the life of Catholic 

missionary Francesca Cabrini as she encounters resistance to her charity and business 

efforts in New York City. Tickets are now available to be purchased on our website. 

Details can be found on page 6 of this weekend’s bulletin. All funds from this 

initiative will go towards our “Raise the Roof Campaign”. 

 

2. The Parish is seeking volunteers for our welcoming ministry. If you are able to share 

your time and talent to participate in this ministry we ask you to fill in your details on 

the expression of interest forms available at the foyer of each church.  

 

3. A gentle reminder to the candidates of our First Eucharist process, that we will 

commence our process with our Parent Encounter sessions on either Tuesday evening 

at 7.00pm on the 14th May or Thursday morning at 9.00am on 16th May.   

 

We invite those who wish to participate in our Confirmation process this year to 

register by 8th July. Adult Confirmation are also being organize by the Diocese of 

Parramatta in August, further details in regards to how to register can be found on 

page 4 of the bulletin.   

 

 

4. We encourage everyone to support our flowers ministries Mother’s Day Fair which 

will take place this weekend and next weekend after the Sunday morning Masses at 

St. Michael’s Church and after the 10.00am Sunday Mass at St. Patrick’s Church. All 

funds raised from this activity will go towards providing fresh flowers for both 

churches. We thank you for ongoing support and generosity. 

 

5. On the 19th May the universal church will be celebrating the Feast of Pentecost. To 

celebrate this feast day our Parish will have Mass at 10am at St. Patrick’s Church 

followed fellowship at St. Patrick’s School Grounds. All are welcome to attend. We 

kindly ask those attending the fellowship to bring a plate of food to share.  

 

6. The Legion of Mary invites all legionaries to join in the anniversary Mass in 

commemoration of Venerable Edel Quinn next Saturday 11th of May at St Patrick's 

church. Opening prayers and rosary at 8.30am followed by mass at 9.00am. All 

parishioners and visitors are welcome to attend. 

 

 

For all our other parish notices, we invite you to take a copy of the bulletin home with 

you today. If you are new to the parish, we welcome you to our parish community and 

encourage you to contact the parish office during our office hours to register as a 

parishioner.  Thank you once again for joining us for Mass. Have a safe, blessed week.  

 


